PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

It has been brought to the attention of TFPD, Troy Fire Protection District, that a local citizen was approached via phone by someone unknown claiming to collect money for their local volunteer firefighters.  PLEASE be aware that TFPD in no way endorses and/or promotes this type of fund raising.  We encourage you to ask questions and investigate further before giving out personal information to anyone claiming to represent our department.  We thank this citizen for bringing this to our attention.  IF you have further questions please contact TFPD at 618-667-6722 or contact Troy Police Department at 618-667-6721.  
Thank you for your support and we look forward to serving you in the future. 

The Troy Fire Protection District.
